
 
  3-10-09  
   

  

  
   

VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

 Curriculum Management Audit ……..……….…….. Mrs. Diana Ezell 
    Assistant Superintendent 
 

 

Assistant Superintendent Diana Ezell will present information for review and 
consideration regarding a proposed Curriculum Management Audit submitted by 
The International Curriculum Management Audit Center, Phi Delta Kappa 
International. 
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